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I oppose this change. It would still allow large fishing boats to travel the same stretch 

of the river with large wakes bigger than wake boats. You continue to take river areas 

away from boaters, where do they go? Small lakes and reservoirs that now will be 

dealing with more boats. The rich use you to control others who can not afford to live 

on “our” water ways. They cut there banks back to look better but take away the 

natural bank controls. Please do not vote for this new rule. I’m sure you have your 

minds made up, please keep an open mind. Bob Elliott 


